
What’s it about?
The Education, Arts and Communities 
Committee is conducting an Inquiry into Elder 
Abuse in Queensland.

The Committee wants to learn about:
• the nature and extent of elder abuse
• how effectively current systems support

older Queenslanders
• opportunities to improve responses to

elder abuse in Queensland.

The Committee is especially interested 
in hearing from:
• people who have experienced elder abuse
• other stakeholders including families and

support providers.

parliament.qld.gov.au/elderabuse

Have your say
The Committee invites submissions on any aspect 
of the Inquiry, from all interested parties. At public 
hearings, the Committee will hear from invited 
witnesses and interested members of the public. 

Key dates
Closing date for submissions
10 April 2025
Public hearing
25 March 2025, 2.30pm - 4.00pm 
The Services Club, 163-175 Lennox Street, 
Maryborough
Reporting deadline
12 December 2025

For further information and to 
make a submission visit the Inquiry 
webpage.

Contact the secretariat to discuss 
alternative means of submission, 
for example via audio or video.

Please feel free to share this information with any interested stakeholders in the community.
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eacc@parliament.qld.gov.au

07 3553 6623
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